WORLD BAPTIST

MISSIONS....

Many greetings from Argentina,

What a privilege it is to serve an amazing and wonderful God! As | am writing this letter, | am
super excited to let you know what the Lord has been doing in Argentina. July and August have .
been greatly blessed months. We had a special service for Children’s Day with over 80 children
and more than 70 adults in attendance. Many heard the gospel for the first time.

Back when we first started the church, we witnessed to a lady named Andrea who got saved.
God changed her life completely. She quit drinking and going to parties and began reading the |
Bible both day and night. She became faithful in her church attendance. Then we began praying |
for her husband, Sergio, who was a drug addict. After one year of praying, Sergio got saved and |
has been free from drugs for eight months. He has been on fire for the Lord and has been
reading the Bible each day and night. He has been going out to win souls with us and has been
bringing many of his friends to church. Then Sergio began speaking to me about a burden he
has for drug addicts. He donated two hectares of land, located about 5 km from Termas del Rio
Hondo, for the purpose of starting a rehabilitation home. We are teaming up with my father’s
church to get this ministry up and running. We appreciate your prayers for this ministry, and if
the Lord puts it in your heart to donate, you can send donations to our mission board under
“Rehabilitation Home.”

We are continuing to fervently pray that the Lord will provide the funds to purchase the property
for the church. On September 17, | received a call from a pastor in Missouri. Their church
donated the remaining amount to reach the goal of $15,000 that we have been trying to raise.
We thank every church and brother and sister who have donated. We know that God will bless
your giving spirit and that our labor is not in vain in the Lord. Again, thank you so much for your
prayers for the property and the offerings. May God richly bless you. | will have some news in
the next letter about the property. '

Here is a family update. We are excited to let you all know that we are expecting our first child.
Abi is five months pregnant, and in two weeks, we will know our baby’s gender. We are super
happy and nervous at the same time. We appreciate your prayers for her and for everything to
go well.

Thank you so much for praying for the Lord to work here in Argentina. The Lord is answerin
those prayers and is blessing the R o
ministry. May grace and peace be
with you as you continue to serve
the Lord.

Your missionaries to Argentina,
Joshua & Abi Owens
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